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VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concoid, NH 03301
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Re: Unitil Energy Systems Inc. — Petition for License to Construct and Maintain Electric
Lines Over and Across the Hampton River in Hampton, New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission please find the original and six copies of Unitil Energy Systems
Inc.’s, Petition for License to Construct and Maintain Electric Lines Over and Across the Hampton River
in Hampton, NH, with attached Exhibits. In accordance with the Commission’s rules, an electronic filing
of the Petition and Exhibits is also being made with the Commission on this date via electronic mail.

In that our New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) wetland dredge and fill
permit dictates that every effort be made for construction to take place during frozen conditions, any steps
which can be taken at the Commission to expedite the handling of this filing such that work may take
place this winter are appreciated.

Should there be any technical questions regarding this filing, they may be directed to Unitil Senior Design
Engineer Nate Sherwood, who can be reached at (603) 773-6476

Your time and consideration is appreciated in advance.

Sincerely,
TFMoran, Inc.

Nicholas Golon, P.E.
Senior Project Manager

CC: OCA
Nate Sherwood

TFMoran, Inc.
48 Constitution Drive, Bedford, NH 03110
T(603) 472-4488 F(603) 472-9747 www.tfmoran.com

NISC a division of TFMoran, Inc.
170 Commerce Way — Suite 102, Portsmouth, NH 03801
T(603) 431-2222 F(603) 431-0910 www.mscengineers.com
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